
Re S62A/2023/017  

In response to this application. 

My wife and I were seriously considering a move to this lovely village with our children. We are 

regular visitors to the village and considered it because of the close proximity of the flitch and 

Hatfield Forest. Every time we have visited it has been peaceful and  quiet. The history is immense 

with its lovely Church that dates back to the Doomsday book and possibly further, is nothing sacred 

anymore.  

We have been informed of the possibility of this application proceeding and it has changed our view 

massively. It would be far too dangerous to uproot and move here with our children if it were to go 

ahead. Although we understand it has been rejected on several occasions, Let us hope that it is 

rejected once again. 

Those poor residents their whole village will be rendered worthless through no fault of their own 

and they will be forced to live with the dire consequences. 

It begs the question why on earth is this application even being considered, to put an industrial site 

on the edge of a very tranquil and peaceful village seems like madness.  

A site like that should be on Industrial land and not on the edge of such a historic site. 

I am totally opposed to this application and all the ramifications that would follow it if approved. 

 

Mr and Mrs S Bunker  




